
For Rent. Summer fun location
– apartment at Playa Flamenca
Ref.: KR50

Beautiful 2-Bedroom, 2-Bathroom Apartment with Pool & Garden
Views in Playa Flamenca area.

Discover a perfect comfort in this stunning apartment located
in the heart of Playa Flamenca. This cozy  property boasts 2
well sized bedrooms and 2 bathrooms, making it an ideal home
for couples, as well as small families.

The  apartment  features  an  open-concept  living  area  that
seamlessly  connects  to  a  private  balcony,  offering
breathtaking views of the sparkling swimming pool. Whether
you’re  enjoying  your  morning  coffee  or  unwinding  in  the
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evening, this serene backdrop provides a picturesque setting.

Key Features:

– 2 Bedrooms: Both bedrooms are designed with comfort in mind,
featuring ample closet space and natural light.

–  2  Bathrooms:  The  apartment  includes  two  sleek,  fully-
equipped bathrooms with contemporary fixtures and fittings.

– Living Area: An inviting open-plan living and dining area
perfect for relaxation and entertaining.

– Kitchen: A modern kitchen with high-quality appliances and
plenty of storage.

–  Balcony:  A  private  balcony  with  stunning  views  of  the
swimming pool, perfect for outdoor dining or lounging.

– Roof terrace equipped with sunbeds, entertaining area with
breathtaking views.

– Amenities: Private parking place. Access to a beautifully
maintained swimming pool and communal garden areas.

Situated in the desirable area of Playa Flamenca, you’ll be
just a short walk away from local shops (LIDL and other),
restaurants, and white sand beaches. This apartment offers the
perfect combination of tranquility and convenience, making it
an exceptional place to call it home.


